
The Board of Directors and Management of Banks DIH Ltd wish to communicate to 
our Shareholders and the General Public the measures which have been 
implemented as our response to the issues which have arisen as a consequence of 
the Corona Virus Pandemic which currently a�ects both our Nation and the Wider 
World.

We have implemented hand sanitising requirements and body temperature 
recording procedures utilising hand held digital thermometers at the entrance to 
our Thirst Park Facilities. Persons who visit our Company who visibly present 
symptoms of the Cold and/or Flu Virus and body temperatures above 98.4°F/37°C 
will be denied entry. All employees who on reporting for duties present symptoms of 
having contracted the Cold and/or Flu Virus will be sent o� the job for a mandatory 
fourteen (14) day period and until they present a medical certi�cate indicating the 
resumption of good health. Our Drivers, Salesmen, Sales Helpers and Merchandising 
Sta� have been issued with equipment to santise their hands continually over the 
period that they are on duty and will not be permitted to engage in any selling 
activities should they present symptoms of having contracted the Cold or Flu Virus.

The washroom facilities across the Company will be sprayed and sanitised twice daily 
utilising a chlorine solution at the start and at the end of the work day.

The Public seating and in-house dining facilities and contact surfaces within our 
Restaurants will be wiped and sanitised using a chlorine solution after use by 
persons who visit those facilities.

Signage has been posted across the Company to sensitise Sta� Members and the 
Public of the need to regularly wash their hands and to engage in good personal 
hygiene practices. We will continue to engage our Sta� Members as frequently as is 
necessary to encourage them to be concerned and involved as we work with our 
Public Health Authorities to confront the harsh realities which this Pandemic has 
presented to our Nation and the wider Communities.
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